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Wrong For Each Other 
 
The Smiths Falls Community Theatre’s  next 
show is Norm Foster’s “Wrong For Each Other”.  
The show is being directed by Jeremy Dutton 
and will be performed in the intimate theatre arts 
room at the Smiths Falls Collegiate Institute.  
The dates of the show are Friday March 28th, 
Saturday March 29th, Sunday March 30th, Friday 
April 4th, Saturday April 5th, Sunday April 6th, 
Friday April 11th, Saturday April 12th, and 
Sunday April 13th.   Show times are 8 p.m. for all 
shows except the Sunday shows, which are 
matinees that begin at 2 p.m.   The show takes a 
light hearted look at the ups and downs of  a 
relationship between Norah and Rudy.   The cast 
includes Rob Umpherson, Joanna McAuley, 
Raynee Doner-Hodge and Jamie Schoular. 
 
Meet Lynda Daniluk! 
 

 
 
The Smiths Falls Community Theatre is fortunate  
to have a number of individuals who continue to   
work hard promoting dramatic arts in our  
community.   Lynda Daniluk is one of these people.  

 
 
 

Since arriving in Smiths Falls six years ago from 
Toronto, Lynda has been an active member of our  
Theatre Executive and has worked behind the scenes 
on several productions.  She has a particular gift for 
working with young people and has been the driving 
force behind our annual Christmas productions.   Her 
credits include being the stage manager of “Run For 
Your Wife” and the director of nine plays.  These are 
“Salt Water Moon”, “Christmas in the Land of Oz”, 
“Alice’s Adventures”, “Beauty the Beast”, “Ming Lee 
and the Magic Tree”, “Noise of the Toys”, “Play On”, 
“Barefoot in the Park” and “Caught in the Net”.   We 
really appreciate Lynda’s contribution to the 
continuing growth of theatre in Smiths Falls.  
   
“The Last Spike”   
We are currently in the midst of our final 
fundraising push to finish the Station Theatre.   We 
need to raise approximately $100,000 to open the 
doors to the public for performances.   There will 
still be some work to complete after that, but 
$100,000 will make our Theatre operational.  So 
far, people have donated over $14,000 with a 
number of individuals donating after seeing the 
article in the newspaper that described our 
fundraising campaign.  There will be a plaque in 
the lobby mezzanine recognizing all of our donors.  
Those who donate will get a tax receipt.  We are 
also planning a large "garage sale" in the spring at 
the Station, so if anyone has articles to donate we 
would be happy to accept them.  We need to 
recognize the continuing outstanding effort that 
Nancy Yunker, our Fundraising Chairperson, puts 
into this project.  Without her leadership, we would 
not be able to make this happen!  For more 
information, call Nancy at 613-283-7696 or mail 
donations to PO Box 846  Smiths Falls,  K7A 
4W6.    


